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My name is Mrs. Stephanie Holland and I will be your child’s teacher for this upcoming 

year. I am so excited to be a part of St. Dominic Catholic School and I am looking forward 

to getting to know you and your child, as well as working and helping your child succeed in 

their education. 

I would like to share a few things about myself. I have two children who are also students 

here at St. Dominic. I am originally from Picayune, Mississippi. I grew up in a Catholic 

Mexican household so Spanish is my second language. Outside of teaching I enjoy creating 

art, traveling, and spending quality time with family.  

In order to best serve your child, please let me know any information or allergies your 

child may have. Also feel free to share any likes, dislikes or any additional information that 

you feel may benefit your child. If you have questions or concerns please contact me 

at sholland@stdominicmobile.org. Thank you and God bless. 
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